MARSHALL TOWNSHIP FIRE BOARD MINUTES

April 12, 2022 4:00 p.m.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Paul Kiessling.

Present: Collins, Lyng, Kiessling, Tew Also in attendance: Chief Riggs, Asst Chief Jay Riggs
Absent: George (excused)

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Jay Riggs.

Motion by Collins, second by Tew, to approve minutes of 1-11-2022 meeting. Motion carried.

Chief’s Report: Chief Riggs noted that fire runs number 117 to date. The new Explorer has been
lettered and the parts have been ordered. Grayling is waiting on parts. The Five Year Plan on apparatus:
the 2007 Pumper and the 2002 Grass Rig should be replaced. Air packs have been ordered and will
hopefully be received by July. Cost additional is $49,000. Turn out gear will hopefully be received by
September/October 2022.

New Business: Chief Riggs submitted his retirement notification effective July 1, 2022.
There were no further comments.

Meeting was adjourned at4:11 p.m. Next meeting: July 12, 2022

Respectfully Submitted,

Bob Lyng for Susan George





